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The second amendment makes this clear we have a right to bear arms. Permits to 

purchase is asking for permission, which is the exact opposite of a right. This is a 

major violation of our second amendment rights, which “shall not be infringed”. Not to 

mention that people who need protection and could most use the value of a firearm 

are lower income families in crime ridden neighborhoods, which may not be able to 

afford the permit needed to protect themselves. This bill will do absolutely nothing to 

prevent crime. Anybody who is willing to murder another human is not worried about 

a misdemeanor for not having a permit or not following any of the laws outlined in 

measure 114. This is purely attack on law-abiding citizens. A bill and measure to 

disarm the public thru means of making the process harder. No criminal is going 

through. These means to begin with. 114 does also not provide any text suggesting 

that sheriffs office have the legal obligation to provide the permitting process. Without 

them having this legal obligation to provide a permit within the text of the bill we are 

left in a position which directly violates our rights to bear/own arms. 


